
                                               SEMI SCHOOL BAG DISTRIBUTION REPORT 2017 

Dear Friends  

As earlier this year also there were so many poor and needy children found some source to 

go to school. We distributed 50 bags, some cash award, rice, and cloths. Students from our 

Sunday school mostly received these items. They all thanked God for opening a help during 

their school time.  

              

            

These children come to our Sunday school, they grow in deciplne in the school and at home. 

In the bottom left picture you see 3 girls with a boy. The two tallest girls in the picture were 

abandoned by their parents -  the mother becoming a prostitute and the father going off with 

other women. We asked one of our friends to look after them in their home. SEMI helped 

them get to school by providing them with school bags. They are good students and also help 

a lot at our Sunday school. The boy in this picture is suffering from cancer. He is a muslim 

boy whose parents got in touch with me through my TV ministry. We helped this boy to go 

school. So a big thank you to AMEN supporters for your valuable prayer and help towards 

these and many others. 

Yours for SEMI Children ministry  

Roy & Ponna 


